
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

 

SPELLING TEST: Friday, November 10th    

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: Thanksgiving Day by Lydia Maria Child 

The Land of Nod 

 

 

November 6th – 10th:    

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• Week of November 

13th- 17th: 1st Grade 

Share Feast; specific 

date and details will 

come from your child’s 

teacher 

 

• November 20nd-24th: 

Thanksgiving Break 

 

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

History: Maya, Inca, and 

Aztecs 

Math: See Chapter 6 

Newsletter Here 
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Grading Reminder: 

Just a friendly reminder that as of November 1st, we began to 

count the backwards direction of all letters and numbers as 

errors on all assessments (math concepts, math facts, spelling, 

and phonograms).   
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